June 4, 2009
General Education Committee
UCSB

Santa Barbara, CA  93106
Re: Harrison Sallow
Dear Madam/Sir:  

It is a great pleasure to write in support of Harrison Sallow’s application the completion of his writing requirement. 
Harrison is taking my Soc 152C class, in which students write content for the UCSB-hosted website called SexInfo. 

This quarter, Harrison completed 25 pages of A+ writing on various topics. 
1) Female breast reduction.

2) Anger and jealousy within relationships. 

3) Pain in the testicles after having sex. 

4) The differences between biological sex and gender. 

5) Men who have sex with both their girlfriend and a family member.

6) Threesomes. 

Harrison is quite skillful in his use of the English language, in both spoken and written forms. 

If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely,

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 

